
If so, sign up for the Sedgwick 
County Health Department’s 
no-cost Home Visiting program! 

HOME VISITING PROGRAM

Encouraging a Healthy Pregnancy for Healthier 
Babies, Caregivers, & Communities
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Because every family deserves a support 
professional from the start.

Are you a Sedgwick County 
resident who is pregnant, 
expecting a child, or the primary 
caregiver of a young child 
(from birth to pre-K)?

For more info, visit: 
www.schd.online/HomeVisit.


